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QUINTOX(R)

RAT AND MOUSE BAIT

APPAT POUR RAT ET SOURIS

KILLS RATS AND MICE

TUE LES RATS ET LES SOURIS

REG.NO. 21168 P.C.P ACT

NO.D'ENR. L.P.A.

DOMESTIC /DOMESTIQUE

GUARANTEE: GARANTIE:

CHOLECALCIFEROL..........................0.075%
CHOLÉCALCIFÉROL..........................0,075%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT USAGE

(See side panel for additional precautionary statements)

(Voir panneau lateral pour precautions additionnelles)

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CONSERVER HORS DE LA PORTEE DES ENFANTS

NET CONTENTS: 50-30 g CONTENU NET: 50-30 g

BELL LABORATORIES, INC.
MADISON, WI 53704 U.S.A.

CAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Place baits in
protected places inaccessible to children and domestic animals or
in tamperproof bait boxes.  Do not contaminate food or feed.  Do
not contaminate any body of water.  Burn or bury bodies of dead



rodents.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, give patient one to two glasses of
water and cause vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat;
repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  If serum calcium levels are elevated,
treatment with Calcitonin is effective in reducing calcium to
normal levels.  Continue monitoring serum calcium and treat as
necessary for hypercalcemia.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Use bait to control the Norway Rat(Rattus
norvegicus), Roof rat(Rattus rattus) and House mouse (Mus
musculus) in and around dwellings, in non-food areas, storage
areas(non-food).

GENERAL:  Place bait in location frequented by the rodents such
as feeding areas and runways.  For rats, place 60-100 g of bait
per station.  For mice, st out 15 g of bait at intervals of
2-3 m.  Maintain an uninterrupted supply until feeding ceases.

DISPOSAL:  Wrap and dispose of in household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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